ゼオンメディカル株式会社 ZEON MEDICAL INC.

Shiba-Park Bldg.-B, 2-4-1 Shiba-Koen, Minato-ku, Tokyo 105-0011 Japan

Tel: +81 3-3578-7728 Fax: +81 3-3578-7749



Relocation Announcement

June 1st, 2017

Dear Valued Customer,

We would like to inform you that our office will move to the following location on 28th August, 2017.

New address:

ZEON MEDICAL INC.

1-6-2 Marunouchi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-0005, Japan

TEL: +81-3-3216-1266

FAX: +81-3-3216-1270

E-mail address: info@ml.zeon.co.jp

We would appreciate it if you could tell those concerned within your company about the address change. We are sorry for the inconvenience this may cause you.

Your understanding and cooperation are highly appreciated.

Should you have any inquiry, please do feel free to contact below.

Contact:

m.yagi@zeon.co.jp

+81 3 3578 7728

Mr. Motoaki YAGI

International Sales and Marketing

Noboru YANAGIDA,

President